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7th January 2022

Wishing a very Happy Birthday 
to those who 

have celebrated 
their birthdays between: 
5th and 9th January 2022

Evelyn, James P, Alexander D,
Mrs Boyce

WELCOME TO OUR NEW FAMILIES
A very warm St Andrew’s welcome to a number of new families joining us 

this term. They are all settling in and everyone is pleased 
to have new friends in school.

Welcome to: Abdul, Haniya, Vinnie, Bobbi, and Freddie.

Welcome to Miss Kane a 
‘teacher-in-training’. She is 

working in Birch Base alongside 
Mrs Pettifer and Mrs Larrad

until half-term.
We know that the children will 

enjoy their time with her.

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to school to you all; it has been 
lovely to see everyone back healthy and well. 
Many tired children and staff after the fun of 
the holidays- but all keen to see each other 
again!
We would like to say congratulations to Miss 
Keenan, who has been working at St Andrew’s at 
Sunrise and Sunset club and as a supply teaching 
assistant, on her marriage during the Christmas 
break! We all wish Mr and Mrs Ehm a very happy 
future together.
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Black



CAUGHT SHINING 
Over the Christmas break Stanley and Jasmine were caught 

shining as they helped out in their granny’s community church 
cafe. Taking orders, making drinks and food and clearing away. 

They were highly praised by the customers.  
How lovely!  Well done Stanley & Jasmine.

Follow Charlie Macksey on Twitter.



PLEASE NOTE SLIGHT AMENDMENTS TO OUR LUNCH MENUS 
WEEK COMMENCING 10th JANUARY 2022 IS WEEK 3

Thank you for helping to support our school by choosing a school meal for your child/ren.  
Meals are £2.20 daily and can be ordered by your child in class during registration each morning. 

Our preferred payment method is via Pay360 Education Payments –
please contact the office if you have yet to register for this.

NEW MENU ITEM!!

CLUBS THIS TERM
There will be no staff led clubs this half term, this is due to additional 

training and curriculum leaders work that is taking place.
Mr James will be leading Year 5/6 football club on a Tuesday from 3:10-

4:10.
We have a new sports coach starting this week  due to Mr Caplan 

leaving us on Friday 14th January to take up a new position nearer home.

Mr Cook from Premier Education will be leading Year 3 /4 football club 
on a Tuesday from 3:10-4:10.

A fuller range of after-school clubs will resume after half term.


